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MESSAGE FROM THE CO-CHAIRS OF THE AD HOC WORK PROGRAMME ON 

THE NEW COLLECTIVE QUANTIFIED GOAL ON CLIMATE FINANCE  

 

Sixth technical expert dialogue under the ad hoc work programme on the new collective 

quantified goal on climate finance 

 

12–13 June 2023 

 

 

 

 I am pleased to transmit to Parties and observer States to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol 

and the Paris Agreement the message from the co-chairs of the ad hoc work programme on the new 

collective quantified goal on climate finance contained in the annex. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

        (Signed by) 

        

 Daniele Violetti 

 Senior Director, Programmes Coordination  

 Director a. i. Means of Implementation division 

 

  

Distribution: To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 

Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic 

of Germany. 
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Annex 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Further to our communication of 12 April 2023 regarding the sixth technical expert dialogue 

under the ad hoc work programme on the new collective quantified goal on climate finance, we are 

pleased to provide further information thereon. 

 

The dialogue will take place in Bonn on 12 June 2023 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. and on 13 June 

2023 from 2 to 6 p.m. Central European Summer Time in conjunction with the fifty-eighth sessions 

of the subsidiary bodies under the theme of “Quantity, mobilization and provision of financial 

sources”. Further details, including provisional programme and logistical information, will be made 

available in due course at https://unfccc.int/NCQG. 

 

Recognizing that not all Parties may be able to attend the dialogue in person, arrangements are 

being made to facilitate active virtual participation. Parties are requested to consider participating 

virtually and, in case they decide to do so, to complete the registration form at 

https://forms.gle/choqgyNrV2mJBrir8 by Friday, 2 June 2023. Regarding on-site participation, the 

chairs and coordinators of the various negotiating groups will be contacted separately. Details regarding 

in-person and virtual participation in the dialogue will be communicated directly to registered 

participants. 

 

In addition, to allow for inputs to be reflected in the organization of the sixth technical expert 

dialogue, we would like to remind Parties, constituted bodies under the Convention and the Paris 

Agreement, operating entities of the Financial Mechanism, climate finance institutions, observers and 

other stakeholders, particularly from the private sector, to submit views thereon on the basis of the 

guiding questions in the notification dated 12 April 2023 via the submission portal1 by Wednesday, 

10 May 2023.  

 

Finally, we would like to reiterate our intention to conduct the ad hoc work programme in an 

open, inclusive and transparent manner, ensuring participatory representativeness. As such, we will be 

available for informal meetings upon the request of any Party or regional group of Parties throughout 

May and can be reached via NCQG@unfccc.int.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

                (Signed by)                   (Signed by) 

  

 Zaheer Fakir  Fiona Gilbert 

 Co-chair  Co-chair 

 

Ad hoc work programme on the  

new collective quantified goal on climate finance 

 
1 https://www4.unfccc.int/sites/submissionsstaging/Pages/Home.aspx.  
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